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Be the Great 
Band That You 
Are!!! 

 

 

  
 Middle School Update 

 
Huge Thank you to everyone who participated in the 
middle school fundraiser. We made $2300. We 
appreciate your support. 
 
Master Classes have been a HUGE success! Each 
section had had a professional in their instrument come in 
once a week to work with them. Students received 
specific instructions on the ins and outs of their 
instruments. This ended in November. If your students 
had a blast, they can sign up for private lessons to work 
1:1, during class, with this person. If you’re interested, 
please contact Mrs. Lank. 

 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

12/1 Holiday Concert 

 
12/2 Rivers Honor Band 
        Pep Band (High School Students only) 
 
12/5 Winter Guard Call Outs Final Day 
       Winter Guard Parent Meeting 
 
12/6 Pep Band (High School Students only) 

 
12/8 Elementary School Tour  
(Eighth-grade and High School Students only) 

 
12/9 Pep Band (High School Students only) 

 
12/14 Booster Meeting 
 
12/25-1/5 Winter Break 

 

Winter Guard Rehearsal Schedule will be 
provided during call-outs. 
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High School and Middle School News 

How to Get Involved! 
 
We have some great new 
fundraisers in the work for 
2024 we are in need of 
people who would like to 
help us with planning and 
execution. 
 

• Purse Bingo 
• Mattress sale 
• All That Jazz (Held at 

Trine) 
• Golf Outing 
• Balloons Aloft 
• Hosting Marching 

Band Contest 
• Dine and Donate 

Events 
• Sponsorships 
• All Bands Spring 

Concert 
• Rise and roll 

And so much more 
 

Join us at the next booster 
to learn more. 
 
 

 Solo and Ensemble 
 
Angola Middle will not be 
hosting solo and ensemble this 
year. More details to follow in 
the coming weeks and 
months. 
 
My Music Office 
 
Log into my music office to 
find your balances. If you 
need a payment plan please 
follow up with our treasure. 
 
Winter Guard 
 
Winter guard is open to all 
students at AMS and AHS. 
Students are encouraged to 
try a clinic and bring a friend. 
No experience needed! 
 
 
 
 

 Stay Connected 
We have now moved to Band 

App  

• Parents and Students 

(with Booster/Instructors 

• Students (with 

Instructors) 

• Guard Parents only (with 

instructors) 

Facebook 

• Angola Band Booster (All 

Parents) 

• Angola Band and Guard 

(All students and 

Parents) 

• Angola High School Band 

(Public Page) 

Website 

angolahighschoolbands.org 

 

Middle School is on Remind 

 

 

                  Want to help? Contact an officer or join us at our next meeting! 

     
 
 

 

https://band.us/n/a7af9ddeBdfcs
https://band.us/n/a8a894d3Bcg51
https://band.us/n/a8a894d3Bcg51
https://www.facebook.com/groups/285416655170
https://www.facebook.com/groups/130829640270768
https://www.facebook.com/AngolaBands
https://angolahighschoolbands.org/

